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Notice of Orientation Programme for Semester-I Students 

This is for general information of all concerned that the orientation 

programme for the students of B.A. and B.Com. Semester-1 will be held 

as per the following schedule: 
 

Date: 1st August [Tuesday], 2023 

B.A. SEMESTER-I 

B.A. Honours   9:00 AM  TO 10:00 AM 

Room No. 8  
B.A. General 
 

 

  10:30 AM  TO 11:30 AM 
 

 

 

Date: 1st August [Tuesday], 2023 

B.COM. SEMESTER-I 

B.COM. Honours 
9:00 AM onwards Room No. 5 

B.COM. General 

Students of Semester-1 are requested to attend the programme positively. 
 

 

 
 

[Dr. Pragyan Mohanty] 

Principal 
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